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DepED MEMORANDUM

No. 407, s. 2008

48™ FOUNDATION ANNIVERSARY AND 2009 BIENNIAL CONVENTION
OF THE NATIONAL LEAGUE OF PHILIPPINE GOVERNMENT
NURSES, INC. (NLPGN)

To:  Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. The National League of Philippine Government Nurses, Inc. (NLPGN) will hold
its 48th Foundation Anniversary and 2009 Biennial Convention on January 22-23,
2009 at the Century Park Hotel, P. Ocampo St., Malate, Manila with the theme
“Safeguarding the Filipino Government Nurses: Proud to be a Filipino Nurse”.

2. In view of the benefits that may be gained from the convention, school nurses
who are members of the NLPGN are allowed to attend. Each participant shall be
charged a registration fee of Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP2,500.00) for pre-
registration on or before January 5, 2009 and Two Thousand Eight Hundred Pesos
(PhP2,800.00) for on site registration.

3. For more information, please contact Ms. Vicenta Borja, President NLPGN at
telefax no. (02) 742-3944 or e-mail address: nlpgni@vahoo.com.ph.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Undersecretary
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